COPY. 1R rrrmr
s Tloud's Register of Shipping,

11t
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Dear Sir, 11th April, 1949,

With reference io my letter of the 6th instant

end subsequent exchange of cables in connection with the
cese of the "TOKAR", it seems obvious that the Owner:

is interested only im the annual endorsement of the,

load line certificate issued to him by the British
Corporation.

It has therefare been generally agreed that
this could best be done by their own Non-Exclusive
Surveyor and ins iruc tions were accordingly cabled you
to this effect.

Please let me know of any developments,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

Cse Re Maplestone, Esq.,
% ALEXANDRIA.
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